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MPCA listing of sulfate impairments is not enough. MPCA must as a real regulating agency, setting
limits for sulfate load in impaired waters, revising mine permits to add sulfate limits, and enforcing
those limits. 

MPCA must reassess mercury in fish, especially in water bodies threatened by mining, and last
tested in in 1998. 

MN's wild rice and fish population need your protection! 


